
LEGAL NOTICE
TOWNSHIP OF
SOUTH PARK

ALLEGHENY COUNTY,
PENNSYLVANIA

Notice is hereby given that the
Board  of  Supervisors  of  the
Township  of  South Park  will
hold  a  Public  Hearing  on
Monday, September 12, 2022,
at  6:45  p.m.,  in  the  Board
Room  of  the  Administration
Building,  2675  Brownsville
Road, South Park, PA 15129,
regarding  the  following
Ordinance:

ORDINANCE NO. 709
AN  ORDINANCE  OF  THE
TOWNSHIP OF SOUTH PARK,
COUNTY  OF  ALLEGHENY,
COMMONWEALTH  OF
PENNSYLVANIA,  AMENDING
THE  TOWNSHIP  OF  SOUTH
PARK  ORDINANCE  NO.  556
(“ZONING ORDINANCE”), AS IT
PERTAINS TO THE DEFINITION
OF  BEVERAGE  DISTRIBUTOR
AND ESTABLISHING  CERTAIN
OTHER REQUIREMENTS.
The  Board  of  Supervisors
anticipates  taking  action  on
the Ordinance at the regular
meeting  immediately
following.  Copies  of  the
proposed  Ordinance  are  on
file  at  the  Office  of  the
Manager,  at  the  above-
referenced  address,  where
they may be examined by any
interested person.

Karen F. Fosbaugh,
Township Manager


